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International Day at Queensmill School 

Friday 21st October 2022 

After an action packed first half-term back 
after the Summer Holiday’s, we decided to 
see in the half-term break with our very first 
Queensmill International Day. 

The day was a huge success with staff and 
students sharing their culture and heritage 
through food, clothing and music.  

As you can imagine, the day was quite the 
change to routine for our young people but 
they managed incredibly well and enjoyed 
exploring different countries and 
experiencing difference cultures throughout 
the day. 

A huge thank you to all parents/carers who 
sent in food; I know that staff and student 
taste buds were exceedingly grateful!  

This half-term, we will be celebrating the 
FIFA World Cup towards the end of 

November before a number of Christmas 
focused celebrations to round off the 
calendar year. 

We look forward to sharing these with you. 

All the best, 

The Celebration Squad 
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International Day at Queensmill School 

Friday 21st October 2022 

 

“In diversity there 
is beauty and 

there is strength” 

Maya Angelou 
 


